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BENEFIT REVIEW

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION

uld like to issue a clarification to the Benefit Review Notification which was recently
out.

The Benefit Review is designed to provide valuable information about employee health
coverage and other programs available that can be beneficial to you and your family.
These are decisions only you can make. You are under no obligation to purchase
anything. All personal information including documentation is confidential and done in a
private one on one meeting at your choosing.

Some of you have voiced concerns that the Benefit Review could result in a teacher
losing his/her insurance coverage. The Trust routinely verifies the eligibility of teachers
and their dependents who are receiving benefits. This is to protect the Trust’s assets
and to ensure that only those persons who are properly enrolled for coverage are
receiving benefits. The Trust’s Plan Document states as follows: “Your failure to comply
with any request made or condition imposed by the Trust could result in denial of your
benefits.”

Should you have any questions about this review process, please be assured we will
address your concerns immediately and to your satisfaction. Please call 433-5333,
extension 0, for assistance.



